
Announcements for Monday, December 5, 2022 

❖ Class ring delivery will be THIS Friday in the Courtyard during ALL lunches. 

 

❖ Interact Club is hosting a Toy Drive for the Ronald McDonald House– Donate 

unwrapped new toys during lunch and earn a service hour for the time spent 

shopping. Boxes will be located in the courtyard on Wednesdays and Fridays, now 

through the start of winter break. 

o Come cheer on Bartram Trail’s boy’s soccer team TONIGHT as they play 

Creekside High School. Get in free with an unwrapped new toy to support 

Interact Club Toy Drive for the Ronald McDonald House! 

 

❖ Any ladies interested in playing Softball this Spring, please attend our meeting 

TOMORROW MORNING in Room N133 (Coach Campbell’s room) at 8:15 am. If 

you are unable to attend, please see Coach Campbell for details. 

 

❖ BTHS Theatre Department will be holding auditions for their spring musical, 

Matilda, on Saturday, December 10th at 12:30pm.  If you are interested in 

auditioning for a role or getting involved behind the scenes, please visit Mr. Billy’s 

classroom, Rm 221 located in the Fine Arts hallway.  Audition information is 

posted outside the door. 

 

❖ Interact Club is meeting on Wednesday at 8:45 am in the 9th Grade Cafeteria.  

Come and support our community and earn service hours. Food and service 

projects completed at every meeting! 

 

❖ All young men interested in joining the Weightlifting Team – there will be an 

organizational meeting on Thursday at 9 am in Coach Reagan’s Room N126.  

Please be ON Time!  See Coach if you have questions. 

 

❖ NHS offers free tutoring after school every Wednesday from 3:00pm – 4:00pm in 

the Media Center. If you are struggling with a class, we can help! We offer 

tutoring for all subjects. Stop by any Wednesday after school. 

 

❖ Link Crew, NHS, DECA, and Beaches Go Green are excited to announce that we 

are all partnering together to host a FREE holiday Movie Night on the Football 

field for all BT students on Wednesday. Gate opens at 3:30 and the event ends at 



6:30pm with free hot chocolate and treats.  We will be showing “The Grinch” on 

the jumbotron. RSVP is required for this event and the QR coeds can found 

around campus!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 


